
We are proud to announce the Grand Opening  

of our Rockwood Bank at 105 South Rockwood 

Road in Cabot. As we open our eighth 

bank, we invite you to help us open the 

doors to a new bank with the familiar 

name of First Arkansas Bank & Trust. 

On Monday, February 8 at 8:45 a.m.  
we will host a ribbon-cutting ceremony  
officially opening our doors to bring hometown  

banking that’s just right for Cabot and its surrounding  

communities. Local dignitaries and bank officials will  

be on hand for the dedication. Be a part of the  

celebration for this special  

occasion and one of the first  

to experience the quality  

and convenience of  

First Arkansas 

Bank & Trust.
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